
 

 

March 4, 2022 

 
PROVIDER ALERT: COVID-19 MEDICAID PROVIDER CAPACITY ASSESSMENT 
 
 

MedStar Family Choice District of Columbia (MFC-DC) is reaching out to you to gather 

some information on behalf of DC Health Community Health Administration (CHA) 

about your interest in becoming a COVID-19 provider in the District of Columbia. Please 

fill out this survey – COVID-19 Medicaid Provider Capacity Assessment by COB 

Tuesday March 8th, 2022.  

 If you have any questions regarding COVID-19 Enrollment, please reach out to covid-

19.vaccine@dc.gov   

For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
 

3007 Tilden Street, NW 

POD 3N 

Washington, DC 20008 

855-798-4244 

MedStarFamilyChoiceDC.com 
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